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Christmas Parties! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2021 

 

Dear Families 

 

Children’s Christmas Parties 

 

Please see below the dates of the Christmas Parties being held in school.  These 

will be held during the school day and children will have their school lunch as 

normal.   

 

Children will play party games and will have party snacks to enjoy.  

 

Children are invited to come into school wearing their party clothes all day.   

 

To ensure that we are not sending food in from homes, to reduce the waste and 

to cater for known food allergies, we are asking each child to bring into school a 

donation of £1.50 so that we can purchase the Christmas party afternoon treat.  

 

Please send your £1.50 donation in by Monday 6th December, in an envelope in 

your child’s book bag, marked PARTY.  Thank you. 
  

 Monday 13th - Years 1 & 2, party afternoon 

 Tuesday 14th - Years 3 & 4, party afternoon 

 Wednesday 15th - Nursery 1, party morning 

 Wednesday 15th - Reception & Nursery 2, party afternoon 

 


